
 

50 Broad Street 
Bedford, NS  B4A 0T4 

902-405-0337, wbs@hrce.ca  
Principal:  Susan Casey       Vice Principals: Courtney Smith 
                                                                                                                                                                                               : Joanne Treen 

 
Monday, June 30, 2025 
 

Hello WBS Families, 

This is the final Family Monday Memo for the 2024-2025 school year!  We wish all our 
families a wonderful summer and look forward to welcoming students back to WBS on 
Thursday, September 4, 2025.  Students may begin arriving on campus as of 8:05 am with 
first period starting at 8:25 am.   

Warm regards, 
Susan Casey, Principal 

 

Key pieces of information: 

1. Monday, June 30 – Last Day of School 
 • Student dismissal at 10:15 am- Students who are being picked up should be 
picked up at 10:15 am at their regular dismissal door.  
 • Bus students will arrive at their stops 4 hours earlier than usual 
 

2. Report Cards: 
 • Report cards will be emailed out to families- if you do not receive your child’s 
report card, and/or Adaptation report please email me, Susan Casey at 
scasey@hrce.ca and I will be able to email you a PDF copy.   
 

3. Supply Lists for 2025-2026: 
• Supply lists for next year will be posted on our school website over the summer.   
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4. Class and/or Teacher Requests: 
• Please note that we do not take requests for class configuration or teachers.  We 

spend considerable time creating class lists for the coming year based on several 
factors such as social/emotional dynamics, academic levels, EAL component, 
friendships, gender diversity, and teacher personality & strengths, etc.   

• We currently have 34 English program classes (Primary to Grade 6); 11 French 
Immersion program classes (Primary to Grade 6), and Pre-Primary registration 
numbers for 3 classes.  

• All our class sizes, Primary to Grade 6, are currently within the Provincial class cap 
guidelines, however, we anticipate that we will have several new registrations over 
the summer, which will impact our current class configurations.  

• Class lists are not final until September 30th!   There may (and often are) changes to 
classes leading up to the first day of school and throughout the month of 
September.  It is important that students and families know that they may 
experience a class change in the early start of school.   

 

Please check our school website in late August for updates around the 2025-2026 

school year.   

 

 


